
Reminder - Cboe Disaster Recovery Data Center Migration 
for the Cboe 
Global Index Platform in September 2020 
Reference ID: C2020082602 

Overview 

As previously announced, Cboe plans to move out of 400 S. La Salle in Chicago over the next two years. 
In preparation for this move, please be advised that in September 2020, the Disaster Recovery (“DR”) 
environment for the Cboe Global Index Platform, which delivers data for index values over CSMI, MSCI, 
FTSE, CCCY and INAV DR data channels, will be relocated from 400 S. La Salle (Chicago) to reside at 350 
Cermak (Chicago).  

This September 2020, data center migration will be seamless and will require no customer 
updates.  Target network addresses and ports for the index platform and data channels (CSMI, MSCI, 
FTSE, CCCY and INAV) will not be modified and firm and vendor connectivity to the DR environments 
will continue to be supported from both 350 Cermak and 400 S. La Salle at this time. 

Migration Schedule 

Saturday, September 19, 2020:  Customer and Vendor Connectivity and Heartbeat Testing Opportunity 
of New Cboe Global Index Platform DR Environment  

Sunday, September 20, 2020:  New Cboe Global Index Platform DR Environment Live in 350 Cermak 

Additional Information 

Please contact the Cboe Operations Support Center for support or with any questions. 

We appreciate your business and remain committed to powering your potential with Cboe products, 
technologies, and solutions.  

Cboe Operations Support Center 
866.728.2263 
indexsupport@cboe.com 

http://cdn.cboe.com/resources/release_notes/2019/Customer-Letter-and-FAQ-corrected-date.pdf
mailto:indexsupport@cboe.com
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